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TO:  Mayor & City Council 
FROM:  Mike Greene – City Administrator 
DATE:  August 18, 2025 
RE: PD Floor Replacement 
 
Background Brief: As part of the approved CIP and included in the FY 26 budget, the City is scheduled to 
replace the flooring in the Police Department this fiscal year. Please see the memo from Chief McKee for 
additional details.  

 
Previous Action: N/A 
 
Economic Impact: Estimated project cost of $14,350. 
 
$15,000 was budgeted for this project in 101-301-000-970. 
 
Recommendation: I recommend approving the quote from Comer & Cross.      
 
Recommended Motion:  
Moved by Council Member     seconded by Council Member      
to award the Police Department floor replacement project to Comer and Cross Concrete for an estimated 
price of $14,350.  
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